
 

 

 

Boys & 
Girls  

Boys & Girls Clubs of Union County is proudly celebraƟng it’s 65thnniversary this year! Over the past 65 years, we 
have touched the lives of over 150,000 children. Throughout this year, we are going to be highlighƟng many of our 
programs and the achievements of our youth  members.  

Without the support of our professional staff, board members, sponsors and the communiƟes we serve, we would 
never have been able to provide outstanding programs and services to the youth of Union County. Our services are 
needed more now than ever. Because many of the families we serve experience uncertainty in many areas of their 
lives, they have fewer and fewer choices for taking care of their children and teens aŌer school. Boys & Girls Clubs of 
Union County serves almost 800 kids on a daily basis during the school year and 300 kids each summer. 
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 Thanks to our friends from Impact 4 Good for another great event!  
Everyone had such a fun Ɵme making stuffed animals for our kids to  
enjoy.  

Counselors at our Plainfield Club came up with a new and exciƟng way to teach our 
members basic money principles. They learned how to idenƟfy denominaƟons of 
money. It was such an educaƟonal moment for our members.  

It was a fantasƟc Ɵme at the Mayor’s State of the City Luncheon! Great 
to see our friends Nancy Sadlon from Phillips 66 & Tina Earley from NJ 
American Water.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Girl Scouts Troops 40072 and 40664 for their generous donaƟon! 
Your support will help fund programs and renovate out teen center.  

 

Members at our Plainfield Club had a great Ɵme making their own Lava 
Lamps in our STEM program. In this project, they learned why oil and water 
do not mix.  

 

Our members had a wonderful ValenƟnes day! Everyone enjoyed making arts 
and craŌs and spreading the love.   

CongratulaƟons to Elizabeth’s P.J Walker, a former Keystone Club Member 
at our Elizabeth Club. P.J threw 4 touchdown passes for the new XFL      
Professional Football League. He plays quarterback for the Houston 
Roughnecks! We are always proud of our Alumni.  

Our members and volunteers from the Plainfield Club had a great experience as 
they parƟcipated in MLK Day of Service. Everyone had a wonderful Ɵme packing 
items and wriƟng inspiraƟonal messages on brown bags. Thank you to everyone 
who volunteered or donated items! Our members got an understanding of what it 
means to give back to the community.  


